## TGSA Executive Reports: June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2016

**President: --**

**VP Internal Affairs: --**

**VP Finance: --**

**VP Communications: --**

**VP of Student Affairs**: Despite the short time span to organize the BBQ, everything is in order. I spoke with Lori Johnston who gave us permission to use the Champlain College Quad area for the event. Moreover, risk management for the event was submitted and approved by Sako Khederlarian. I am hoping to clean the BBQ before the end of this week; I am awaiting a response from Wayne Craft to set up a time and a day to do so. In previous correspondence with Wayne, he assured me that he will drop off the BBQ on Monday (July 4th) morning at the Champlain College Quad area. I am currently in the process of meeting with our VP Finance to get a better idea of the amount of money available to use for events throughout the year. This would allow me to complete the action item of creating a list of events as well as a proposed budget for these events. Any help from board members in relation to the upcoming BBQ will be very much appreciated.

**Senator:** I will be meeting with Erin and Katherine, our two Psych Reps this coming week to follow up the discussion from the last Board Meeting regarding whether there is a need to facilitate communications between the Psych programs. Due to the reaction and outcome of the discussion, I plan to listen to what our Psych Reps have to suggest. I will also be inviting Jasmine Livermore along, who is also in Psych and interested in facilitating a Departmental Society. I will also be sending out a call for interested individuals for our currently open positions in the coming newsletters and wherever possible.